\,P"/-’T*Uuih
CAST

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

¥ T Aaad ™M i s NAsa Daial a TRad
Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn

GQA(SP 8™ February 2019

by working together

Dear Parents

@ Parking at St Mary’s

Further to the newsletter on 25" January where we asked parents not to use the school
car park, I would like to reiterate this decision.

Although unfortunately the safety gate at the top of the car park is not working parents
are still asked to not park in the car park at all for drop off and pick up times.
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There are very limited exceptions -to this, drivers with disability badges or very
exceptional circumstances. If you wish to discuss any of these circumstances, please
pop into St Mary’s to speak with myself.

Parents are continuing to use the car park even though we have asked on a number of
occasions now for this to stop. This decision was taken for the safety of the children at
St Mary’s who are my responsibility and top priority whilst they are on the school
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To ensure the safeguarding of our children, please note the following:

e Do not use the staff/school car park
e Children are asked not to ride their bikes or scooters up or down the path into or
when leaving school

We will have a member of staff by the gate for a few days to remind parents that this
procedure is in place.

Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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